Deputies from “JUNTOS POR EL CAMBIO” party propose that good taxpayers pay less taxes

Deputies from “JUNTOS POR EL CAMBIO” party, with the collaboration of Argentine Taxpayers Association, have presented a bill to relief the taxpayers who have paid their salaries and taxes on time during the lockdown.

On behalf of the upcoming “tax payments delay” bill that will be debated in Congress, deputies from “Juntos por el cambio” party and Argentine Taxpayers Association are proposing that the taxpayers who paid their labour and tax dues on time will receive a special benefit for their behaviour.

In this regard, the proposed bill will enact:

a. A tax credit that will equal the amounts of salaries paid on April and May for those taxpayers that on March 31st, 2020 did not register any tax or labour dues.

b. A tax credit that will equal half of the one indicated above for those taxpayers that do have tax dues but have paid their labour dues on time.

c. For those taxpayers who have received a subsidy of any kind from the Government to pay their labour dues, the benefits indicated above will be reduced in the same amount as the subsidy received.

d. The fiscal credits indicated above will be allowed to be used to pay any future tax due with 5% limit of the taxes to be paid in any given month.

From Asociación Argentina de Contribuyentes (AAC), we want to stress that Argentina is among the countries with the heaviest tax burden in the whole world. That, added to the effects of the pandemic, makes it very difficult for the private sector to endure this situation. The tax credits from this bill will be of great benefit not only for the good taxpayers who paid their dues on time but also for the progress of the entire country.

Lastly, we want to stress that the Government itself will indirectly have a benefit from this bill since this kind of measures tend to reinforce the commitment of the taxpayers that see a reward to their behaviour. AAC also wants to remark that this bill will also help the Government in its fight against the pandemic.

This project has already been signed by: Héctor Antonio Stefani (PRO - Tierra del Fuego), María Lucila Lehmann (Coalición Cívica - Santa Fe), Alberto Emilio Asseff (UNIR – BS AS), Gabriela Lena (UCR - Entre Ríos), Luis Pastori (UCR - Misiones), Estela Regidor (UCR - Corrientes), Lidia Ascarate (UCR - Tucumán), Lorena Matzen (UCR - Rio Negro), Francisco Sánchez (PRO - Neuquén), José Luis Patiño (Mejorar - CABA).- 
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